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26th  November 2021 

NEWSLETTER 

We have got a very busy few weeks ahead! 
Please see below for further details. 

 
PTA Christmas Film Morning  
Saturday 4th December  
9-10.30am 
How do you fancy getting some Christmas shopping done or 
grabbing an hour to yourself! Drop the children off at school 
where they can watch a festive film, eat breakfast, and enjoy a 
nice hot chocolate. ( £5 per child ) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Outdoor Christmas Singing and Craft Fair 9th December from 2.30pm  
We are delighted to invite you to our outdoor Christmas performances and Craft Fair. The 
children in Years 1 to 6 will perform some Christmas songs outside from 2.30pm and the 
stalls will then be open until 4pm. Each class will be selling their homemade crafts and 
there will be a raffle, tombolas and refreshments to keep you warm during the 
performances! 
 
 We are praying for dry weather and hope you can join us! 
 
2.30pm Year 1 and 2 singing  
 
2.45 pm Year 3 and 4 singing 
 
3.00pm Year 5 and 6 singing 
 
Children will then be dismissed at their usual time from the classroom doors.  
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10th December -  Christmas Jumper Day 
and Christmas Dinner  
 
If you would like your child to have Christmas 
dinner, please book on Parent Pay by Friday 3rd 
December at the latest.  
 
Children are welcome to come to school wearing a Christmas Jumper. (Please don’t go out 
and buy one just for this day – children can wear Christmas themed accessories instead if 
preferred.) 
 
Whole School Trip to the Pantomime (Reception to Year 6)  on  Thursday 16th December 
 
We have booked our annual school trip to The Brindley Theatre to watch the 
Cinderella Pantomime on Thursday 16th December for an afternoon performance. 
If you would like your child to attend the trip, please could you book their place via 
the Clubs tab on Parent App. The trip is available for all children in Reception to 
Year 6. We are pleased to say that the PTA are going to help subsidise the cost of 
the trip for all families, as they will be paying for the cost of the coaches. The cost 
of the trip is £13, which includes the ticket for the pantomime and a drink and 
snack for your child during the interval. You will be able to make a payment via 
Parent Pay for the trip from Monday 29th November. As the performance is in the 
afternoon, all children will have an early lunch in school and they will return from 
the panto with an approximate time of 4pm. A message will be sent on the day via 
Parent App of the arrival time back at school.  
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CAFOD's Family Advent Calendar 2021 

CAFOD’s 2021 online Advent calendar for families has a daily reflection and free activity 
for you and your children in preparation for Christmas. Join us as we journey throughout 
the season of Advent with our global family. 
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/For-families/Family-Advent-Calendar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Goodbye to Mrs Royle in the New Year  
Our Nursery teacher, Mrs Royle, will be sadly leaving us after February half term as she 
has decided to follow her dream with a career change in the Speech and Language sector.  
We are very sad that she is going to be leaving us but will make the most of the time she 
has left at Holy Family! For Nursery parents, we will inform you nearer the time about 
who will be taking over when Mrs Royle leaves.   
 
Fish Friday 
From January, the ever-popular hot meal choice of fish and chips can be chosen every 
Friday as a stand-alone meal for children who have a packed lunch the rest of the week. 
The option will be made available on Parent Pay.  
 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
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